
From: Alex Damien
To: Judith Allen; Tina L. Kadrich
Subject: FW: Water Bill Appeal - Howell Oaks Development
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 8:12:25 AM

Judy,
We received another credit request.   
 
Tina,
Can you send me the water usage for 3575 Howell Oaks Dr?
Thanks,
Alex
 
 

From: Fred Abadi 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 3:49 PM
To: Jen Weigley - Keller Williams Realty <jen.w@kw.com>
Cc: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Re: Water Bill Appeal - Howell Oaks Development
 
Alex:
 
Please review this request and respond back.
 
Thanks 

Fred Abadi, Ph.D., P.E.
Director of Public Works
130 Delafield Street
Waukesha, WI 53188
262-524-3600

On Jan 22, 2020, at 3:23 PM, Jen Weigley - Keller Williams Realty <jen.w@kw.com> wrote:

Hi Fred,
 
I am writing this email regarding our water bill from 8/20/19-11/20/19. It is
$664.47, much higher than our normal water bill. I would like to appeal and
request a sewer credit. Our lawn was installed late September/early October and
much of our water bill was due to watering our lawn.
 
My address is 3575 Howell Oaks Dr. Waukesha. We're in the Howell Oaks
Development. 
 
Please confirm receipt and let me know if you need anything from me to start this
process.
 
Thank you!
-Jen
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--
 
Jen Weigley
Real Estate Advisor
Website: Facebook Business Page
Email: Jen.w@kw.com
Phone: 262-719-9286
Fax: 262-661-7717
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